
01/10/2020 

MR Scott Thorpe 
7 / 2a campbell pde ST 
Manly Vale NSW 
scott.thorpe@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1097 - 0 Campbell Parade MANLY VALE NSW 2093

We are strongly against the proposed lighting and therefore extended hours of noise & traffic 
disruption on Campbell Pde.

It is bad enough with the noise from people yelling & swearing during sporting events as it is, at 
least we can have peace and quite when they are finished in the afternoon, but to consider 
having this extended to 9:30pm every night is completely unacceptable. 

A space that is enjoyed by local residents to use with there families when sporting events are 
on is scarce enough.

Residents are already affected by the no parking restrictions due to school zones during 
certain hours which affects a multitude of people from workers who do not get home until after 
5:00pm (with no were to park due to future increased activity) and do not leave in the morning 
generally until after 7:00am to others who arrive HOME around 3:30pm during the restrictions, 
requiring both to park blocks away or having go out and move there vehicles late at night as 
not to infringe on the restrictions.

This proposal has been rejected several times before due to residents living standards being 
affected.

I understand the need for community grounds to facilitate all, but with the grounds already 
available specifically appointed for the proposals bases I feel it is unreasonable to subject a 
large local, long term residential community to suffer. 
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Subject: Online Submission


